
Apologies for the very late June newsletter, time 

seems to be running away with us in school.  With 
so much going on in school over the next few 
weeks, we hope you can join us when you can. 

 

End-of-Year Reports 

Reports will be coming out this week.  If you have 
any questions, teachers are available next week 
on Wednesday or Thursday for Parents’ Evening 
drop-in sessions. 

School books and records (if your child is leaving 
us) will be coming home on Friday 14 July. 

 

Teacher Strike Days 

School will be open for all children and classes 
on 5 and 7 July. 

 

Mrs Humpage 

Mrs Humpage was pleased to announce the safe 
arrival of Alice on Sunday 25 June.  No photos to 
share sorry, but I am sure they will visit soon. 

School Office 

Mrs Booth has joined us this week in the School 
Office, so there could be a different voice answering 
the telephone. 

 

 

Sports Day 

Weather permitting…parents are welcome to join 
us from 1.30pm on Wednesday 12 July (KS1) 
and/or Thursday 13 July (KS2) for our Sports Day 
on the school field.  Classes will rotate around the 
field and take part in a variety of events – some 
traditional, some not so traditional. 

 

Breakfast / After-School Clubs 

Advance warning, with apologies…There will be 
a price increase from September for our wrap-
around-care sessions.  Breakfast club will 
increase to £4 a session, and After-School club 
will increase to £7 a session.  

 

School Catering 

Message from LCC Catering - Would you be 
interested in joining our team?  Permanent & 
Casual positions available.  If so, please contact 
Sharon – 07854 184203  

 

Friendship Candle 

We’ve lit the Friendship Ring   to say ‘farewell’ to   
Alfie (Yr4), Benji (Yr2), Miss Bell and a temporary 
‘farewell’ to  Mrs Humpage recently.  Since the 
holidays, we’ve also said ‘welcome’ to Deanie 
(Rec), Olivia (Yr2), Charlie (Yr3), Diane (Yr5), 
Thomas (Yr5), Ruby (Yr5) and Mrs Booth.    

 
 

Newsletters are also on our school website: www.weeton.lancs.sch.uk 

Lots of photos of school life can be seen on Twitter @PrimaryWeeton 
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More events / dates may be added as we move through the term. 

Wed 28 June at 1.30pm Reception Transition Visit 

Thurs 29 June Year 7 Transition Day at Carr Hill High School 

Children to make their own way there/back. 

Fri 30 June Year 7 Transition Day at Hodgson Academy & Baines 
High School. 

Children to make their own way there/back. 

Tue 4 July Reception trip to the farm 

Tue 11 July 2pm and 5.30pm KS2 Summer Show 

 

Wed 12 July from 1.30pm KS1 Sports Day -  everyone invited 

KS1 Children can come to school in their sports kit 

Thurs 13 July from 1.30pm KS2 Sports Day  - everyone invited 

KS2 Children can come to school in their sports kit 

Fri 14 July Last After-School Sports club – no sports clubs during the 
last week of term 

Tue 18 July Life Education Session for Year 4 

Separate letter with further details to follow 

Wed 19 July at 2.00pm End-of-Year Awards Assembly 

Invites to follow 

Thurs 10 July Year 6 Celebration Lunch – more details to follow 

Thurs 10 July pm Weeton’s Got Talent 

Back by popular demand… 

Fri 21 July at 1.30pm Break up for summer holidays 

Thurs 31 August 10.00 – 11.30am School Uniform Shop Open 

Fri 1 Sept Autumn term begins 

Reception finish at 12.00 

Mon 4 Sept Reception finish at 1.30pm 

Tue 4 Sept Reception in full-time 

 


